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Our bathrooms are complete!
See the wonderful work done by SLORRM members!
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We have bathrooms!  So many bathrooms!  Here is the beautifully rebuilt 706

boxcar, which now contains not one, not two, not three, but FOUR beautiful new

bathrooms, in addition to our TWO beautiful handicap-accessible bathrooms in

the main freighthouse.

On May 3rd the Museum will host an event for the Coast Rails 2014 PCR Convention.

 We look forward to having this group of experienced modelers see the beautiful

models being constructed in our Museum.  See picture below.

 

Remember - NATIONAL TRAIN DAY is Saturday, May 10th, 2014.

That is Mother's Day weekend, so do something really nice for Mom and

bring her to the San Luis Obispo Railroad Museum on Saturday.  She

can enjoy the event, see the museum, shop our swap meet, maybe even go

for a speeder ride.  It's a Mother's Day weekend she'll never forget.

DOCENTS:  We need all hands on board for this exciting annual event.

 See you there!



Here is a partial view of the 16 foot long Avila Pier which is a major part of

the Pacific Coast Railway model being built in the Museum.  Our modelers

hope to test run the trains this Saturday, April 26th.  Their goal is to have

the model operational by May 3rd, when the Museum will host seminars for
the Coast Rails 2014 PCR Convention.

Our mailing address is:
info@SLORRM.com


